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Thank you for the opportunity to submit a testimony. 

   The inmates at Coffee Creek Corectional Facility deserve restorative justice while 

in custody. If we want a better world to live in its important that those who have had 

the hardest time in society not continue to receive harm while in the care of the state. 

Their time at Coffee Creek should not perpetuat the hard times they have already 

endured but help them heal the trauma that landed them in lock up in the first place.  


